WOKINGHAM COPY.

14th August, 1945.

r

Dear Sir,

I am in recelpt of your letters of the 17th, 18th, Z24th
and 30th ultimo enclosing coples of certificates issued by you
in respect of new ships recently completed in Copenhagen, and
have to say that the action taken by you is in order.

We hope to be in possession of the first entry reports
shortly and arrangements are being made to assign classification
as soon as possible.

Yours falthfully,

Cler )
Gxassirlelﬁizx EZG%xté?-
S. Townshend, Esq. .
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